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AUG SEPT

Carling 4776.5 4321

Caffreys 1221 977

Carlsberg 2079.5 2072.5

Thatchers 627.5 761.5

Guinness 136.5 2

Madri 1021 1267

Tetley 1091 1077.5

Worthingtons 707 737

Stones 154 153.5

Sharp’s Cider 510 400.5

Coors 1193 1346.5

Total 13517 13116

Here’s what you drank in 
We switched to a new EPOS system, so don’t have full comparison to make this 
time. So, watch out for next Newsletter, figures will be in then!
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Remembrance Sunday 

12th November 

Charity Ladies are appealing for donations for their 

Black Market Hamper! 

Please pass to Bar, much appreciated. 

Remember that fancy dress on the day is encouraged and 

welcomed! Prize for best outfit. 

Donations will go to support the Royal British Legion. 
Thank you
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Committee & staff 

Bernard Kilroy (President), Andrew Murphy (Club Secretary),  
steven gabriel (Treasurer),  Tom O’Brien (Vice President).  

Michael Foley, Jean Shaw, Clive Taylor, Andy Jordan 
Phil helliwell (Ticket Secretary, staff),  

Stewart shaw (Concert sec, staff), Molly Dorr (ticket seller, staff) 
Joe Mallinson (bar manager) 

Assistant Bar Managers - Francesca Baglow, Cameron Chisen, Robbie Clarke

FIZZ JUST GOT 
CHEAPER!

Great news for those who like Prosecco, then your in for a 
treat.  We now serve this on draught, main it much more 
affordable than those single serve bottles we once had.  So, 
Enjoy!

Massive thanks to our very own Charity 
Ladies. Amazing Bakers and of course, 
yourselves for supporting along the way.  
Thank you!
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Updates from The Secretary

WELCOME OUR 
FRIENDS FROM 
WARRINGTON

Welcome to our latest Club Newsletter. 
Before you know it, Christmas will be upon us! Sorry, but 
its true! 
We’ll be working hard, planning and getting ready for you 
all to have a fantastic time.  If you’d like to hold any ‘work 
parties’ here, please let us know.  Happy to help where 
we can. 

Huge thanks to those that voted.  Thanks to all 
candidates that put themselves forward, much 
appreciated.  But congratulations to Bernard and Tom, 
well done both.  Next round of voting will be next year; 
positions of Club Secretary and Treasurer. 

A massive thank you to Mick Nolan for his organising and 
lead with the Belfast Trip.  You might not think it at the 
time, but the people you take do appreciate what you do. 
I think!  I know next year you’ve invited them all to join 
you on your Irish Cruise, very kind of you.  I hope you 

have many takers.  We’ll be happy to publicise it for you 
here too. 

There’s a Nash Trip to Bury Market, organised by Sheila 
Foley on Saturday 11th November. Sadly, by time this is 
published the trip is most likely full.  But please check at 

Bar, just in case. 

Also like to remind Members, the 
Committee have an Open Door Policy.  
We hold our weekly meetings on a 
Saturday; 11:45 - 12:30 ish.  If there’s 
any concerns, suggestions or 

comments please come along and share 
with us.   

Also ask that Snooker Cues are not left to the care of the 
Bar. Please take them home, the Club will not be 
responsible for their safe keeping. 

Sunday 22nd October, we 

welcome our friends from 

Warrington Irish Club.  Please give a 
warm welcome if you see them around.

They’ll also be some complimentary food 
available for everyone that afternoon.

It’s been part of our draught products for as long as anyone 
can remember.  Its been a constant enjoyment to many.  

Sadly this seems to have changed and its sale has dropped 
significantly.  (Check out its recent monthly sales). If there’s 

no further improvement then we’ll have to consider 
removing it and replacing it something new.  Apologies to 

those few who do drink it, there comes a point when its not 
really viable to keep.  All products need to perform to make 

it cost effective.  This is no exception.  

IS IT TIME TO 
SAY GOODBYE?

GUINNESS, THE 
REAL STORY

Guinness will Return! It seems you’ve missed it. Reason we tried an alternative product was down 
to price. Constant increases on the brand basically forced us to choose something else.  Its 
replacement was Galway Hooker, an Irish Brewed Stout. Sadly for reasons we don’t know, we 
couldn’t get it served right. Multiple visits from Technical Services changes to batch production etc. 
Simply wasn’t meant to be.  Staff and customers lost faith, hence we decided to re-introduce 
Guinness.  Please enjoy.
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Our bar person of the month is kindly 
sponsored by HB Clark. 

Amber will receive a =ee case of  

her choosing. 		

Bar Person of  
the Month

Amber Armitage

Congratulations!
No introduction needed for these 
two regulars.  But a massive 
congratulations to Sheila & 
Michael on their Golden 
Wedding Anniversary.  

Wishing you both all the very 
best.

Joe & Fran at HB Clark 
Trade Show in York.

Believe it or not they 
are working!


Searching for new and 
exciting products we 
can bring to you guys.

Obviously some 
sampling has to take 
place!


This was a Hazy IPA if 
I can remember 
correctly.  


Maybe something to 
replace Stones with, 
who knows?

Members Christmas Dinner 2023


Tuesday 12th December 

Save the Date!

Further details to follow shortly.

Wine Night 

Thursday 30th November - 7-9pm 

***LIMITED PLACES*** 

£10 per person. Pay at Bar 

Includes; 8 Wines; Selection of  
bread, cheese & fruit cake!  

Apparently goes well with some of  
the wines being sampled.


